
  

 

Borough of Telford & Wrekin 
The Council has made the Borough of Telford and Wrekin, Arleston Lane (Pepper Mill), Lawley (Temporary 
Prohibition of Traffic) Order 2017 under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, in order to undertake highways 

improvement works.  The order becomes operational from the 12/8/19 between the hrs of 7.30am - 
16.30pm Mon–Fri (exc. Bank Holiday’s) & Saturday’s between the hrs of 8.00am – 16.00pm. The 
following Rd is affected Arleston Lane (Peppermill), Lawley between property no 22 Pepper Mill and property 
no 35 Pepper Mill, Arleston Lane, Lawley.  The diversion routes will be signed on site. The maximum duration 
is 18 months, but the works are expected to be completed by the 30/8/19.  Jonathan Eatough, Assistant 

Director: Governance, Procurement & Commissioning Temporary Road Closure Notice TC1-0186    
10/8/2019 TWC LP 02266 


